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       WATER SUPPLY PROTECTION TRUST  
Wednesday, December 2, 2020 

10:00 a.m. – 12:00 p.m. 

 

 

Meeting Agenda 
 

 

Location: Virtual Meeting via WebEx 

(details below) 

 

 

 

1. Welcome and Introductions      5 minutes 

2. Approval of Minutes – September 24, 2020 meeting   5 minutes 

3. Financial and Progress Reports – John Scannell, DCR      15 minutes  

4. Personnel and Hiring Update – John Scannell, DCR   10 minutes  

5. Forestry Green Certification – Brian Keevan, DCR   40 minutes 

6. Ongoing Agency Responses to COVID-19 – MWRA, DCR  10 minutes 

7. Miscellaneous Updates        30 minutes 

a. Quabbin Park Cemetery Update - Dan Clark, DCR 
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The meeting is being held through WebEx, the details are as follows: 

 

Meeting link:  

https://mwra.webex.com/mwra/j.php?MTID=maecc9ffceaca1789ed41f84e26195566  

Meeting number:          179 360 2998 

Password:                      Dec2020 

Call-In:                         +1-617-315-0704 

 

 

 

Please plan to join the meeting 5-10 minutes early to make sure that you can get in. 

https://mwra.webex.com/mwra/j.php?MTID=maecc9ffceaca1789ed41f84e26195566

